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June 15, 2020 

NOTICE 

There will be a meeting of the Buildings & Grounds Sub-Committee on Friday, June 19th, 2020 
from 12:30 to 2PM, for the purpose of being able to continue to discuss the facilities plans in 
general and in response to the COVID-19 recovery plan in particular. 

Individuals must sign up in advance to provide public comments. The sign up window is 
Wednesday, June 17th, 2020 through Friday, June 19th at 10AM (by phone) or 12Noon 
(online). 

● To sign up to call in using the ZOOM app on your computer or mobile device: visit 
www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual. 

● To sign up to call-in by phone: contact Jennifer Dever Wood at 617.349.6620. 

Until further notice, the Cambridge School Committee will hold its meetings virtually. 

Jennifer Dever Wood 
Office of the School Committee 

cc: School Committee Members 
Superintendent 
Administration 
City Clerk 
Principals 
Family Liaisons 
Student Representatives, CRLS 

Posted: June 15, 2020 at 11:45AM 

www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual

